
 
 
 
 
 
 

HOUSING COMMISSION  
SUPPLEMENTAL STAFF REPORT 

September 25, 2025 
 
Subject 
2025-2026 Vice Chair Selection 
 
Recommended Action 
Select a Vice Chair for the remainder of the 2025 Calendar year  
 
Background 
This supplemental report is to issue a correction. The agenda erroneously states that a Vice 
Chair will be elected for the remainder of a Housing Commission term. The term for Chair and 
Vice Chair of the Housing Commission is a term of one year, following a calendar year.  
 
Sustainability Impact 
Elections do not result in a sustainability impact. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
Elections do not have a fiscal impact.  
 
California Environmental Quality Act 
Elections of a Vice Chair is not a project subject to the California Environmental Quality Act 
(CEQA).  
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Prepared by:     Eva Momoki, Administrative Assistant CDD   
   
Approved for Submission by:  Nicky Vu, Senior Housing Coordinator 
 
 


